

☑ Infants: School Lane, Farnham, Surrey, GU10 3PE

01252 716398, infants.southfarnham@sfet.org.uk

Juniors: Menin Way, Farnham, Surrey, GU9 8DY

01252 716155, info.southfarnham@sfet.org.uk

www.southfarnhamschool.org

Headteacher: Miss Esther Whitbourn

2<sup>nd</sup> January 2024

Dear Parents,

## **Year 6 Spring Term Activities 2024**

## **Visit to Marwell Zoo**

We will be visiting Marwell Zoo on the following dates:

Friday 26<sup>h</sup> January 2024 6E & 6G

Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> February 2024 6P & 6S

We will be enjoying 'Adaptation Workshops' at Marwell Zoo which focus on how different species have adapted to their environments. This visit links with the Geography and Science curriculum for this term.

We will be travelling by coach, leaving school promptly at 8:45 returning by 3.00pm. Please ensure that your child is in school by 8.45am as we shall be unable to wait for latecomers. Your child will require a packed lunch. If they normally have a school dinner a packed lunch will be provided by the school kitchen. If you would prefer to provide your own lunch please ensure you have not booked a meal for that day.

## **Victorian Road Show**

As part of our Victorian Project, we are lucky enough to be able to have a hands-on experience with the 'Victorian Road Show' on **Wednesday 21**<sup>st</sup> **February 2024**. This involves a workshop of four activities per class linked with the Victorian social system.

## **Preston Montford Meeting**

On **Tuesday 12<sup>th</sup> March 2024** at **6pm** there will be a meeting in the school hall which will give the opportunity for any questions about the trip and give full details of the itinerary and clothing requirements. The final balance for this trip should be made online if possible and is due by **2<sup>nd</sup> February 2024**. For full details of the amount outstanding for your child please log onto your ParentPay account.

For these wonderful events to go ahead we would appreciate a voluntary contribution of £27 towards these activities. Payment should be made via ParentPay. Please note that all necessary consents can be made online, there is no need to complete a paper form.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Stephen Daniell

Year 6 Coordinator

















